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Please refer to your request of 25 September 2015, made under the provisions of the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA), addressed to the Department of the Prime Minster and Cabinet

(DPMCQ).

Your request for a copy of the presentation to the 2015 Security in Government conference
held in Canberra was transferred by DPMC on 6 October to the New Zealand Security

Intelligence Service for response under section 14 of the OIA,

Attached is a copy of that presentation.

Yours sincerely

Qde—ccm K(Mo(%

Rebecca Kitteridge
Director of Security
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